
 
Good morning 
 
A friendly reminder that applications for Year 7 2026, close this Friday 16 August. 
 
If you have a child in Year 5 and would like to submit an application for Year 7 2026, you 
must submit the application by this Friday 16 August.  
 
Even if you have a child who already attends the College, or a child in Year 6 commencing at the 
College in 2025, it is a requirement that you apply for your child in Year 5. 
 
Applications are submitted online, via the College website:  
 
Year 7 2026 Application Submission 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Ms Donna Grech, College Registrar on 8325 
5100 or enrolments@ecmelb.catholic.edu.au  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Jenny Hendricks 
Community Engagement Officer 
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